
 

TCPAAA- REGION ONE 

MINUTES FROM MARCH 13, 2010 

HOST -- HOUSTON 

Call to order by - President Mr. Carroll Bagley 

Prayer by Mr. Calvin Walker 

Pledges - all membership 

Welcome by- Mr. Larry Stegent- President of HCPAAA 

Speaker - Sheila Henderson 

* Sheila is very much involved in working with young people, in trying to show them the 

problems and accidents that can happen when they get involved with drugs while driving 

with their friends. How a party can end up in death of a friend Sheila explained how 

dangerous it is to think you can control yourself and others while under drugs control. Life 

is a very fragile thing and we must protect it at all cost. Sheila is very dedicated to the 

young people in this area. . 

 

Minutes from Feb. Meeting -accepted as read 

 

Treasurer's Report - approved as presented= GENERAL FUND $2411.36 

SCHOLARSHIP $7107.33 

 

Birthdays; March 8
th 

Tom Lane, 14
th
 Evalyn Phillips, 30

a
 Rita Crosby 

Anniversaries; none 

 

Old business 

Fundraisers = Evalyn spoke about items she has for sale. 

Raffle for 2010 = the gun = Tickets are coming along fine.Turn your money in to David 

Miller. The funds from this raffle go toward the expenses of the 2011 

convention. 

Convention = Please plan on coming to the 2010 convention at Bryan College Station. 

Register for the convention early and make Hotel reservations. 

 

*New Business: 

 

Motion was made by Dottie Duby and seconded by Sandi Miller to include the information for 

the bank account change. Motion reads as follows; 

"Region one authorizes Charles Suderman and/or David Miller as CO-Chairmen of The 

'Convention 2009' to change the name on the account, 380543349, previously At 

Guaranty Bank and now known as BBVA Compass Bank to `convention 2011 ' and keep the 

same signatures': Charles Suderman, David Miller, and Mary Allen on the new account" 

Motion passed 

 

One of the CPA members suggested that each CPA should have a chance to host a meeting 

especially the newer member associations. He also suggested one person be in charge of the 

host list, so there would be no confusion. 

 

OUR HOST FOR MAY 8th , IS WEBSTER 



 

Adjourned @ 12:15 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted == Mildred Deal == Secretary Region One 
E-mail Mildred with activity reports= m-deal@sbcglobal.net  

PLEDGE: Pledge to Texas Flag; Honor the Texas Flag, I pledge Allegiance to thee, Texas, one State 
under God, one and indivisible. 

Angleton CPAAA Activity Report 
March 13, 2010 

Class 21 is going great. There are 20 in the class and seems to be the best class yet. Of course 

we say that about every class! 

Relay-For-Life is April 9. We will be walking with the Police Department at the county fair 

grounds this year. Several of our CPA has volunteered to walk through the night. 

A golf Tournament to raise money for Relay-For-Life will be held at the Brazos Golf Center 

on March 26. Our CPA will be selling sausage on a stick at the event. 

Our alumni will be purchasing vests to wear at different events. We are waiting for the logo to be 

finished. We feel the vests will identify the Angleton CPA. We only need to decide on color. 

The Coushatta trip was a success. All the proceeds go to the Beth Duncan Memorial 

Scholarship Fund. Another is planned for sometime in June. 

We will have election of officers and the board at the April meeting with the new officers 

and board taking office in May. 

We have been working on our by-laws. While we aren't finished, we have made some changes 

to make our meetings run smoother. 

The newly formed Angleton Police Officers' Association is holding a BBQ cookoff June 11th -12th 

at the American Legion in Angleton. This will be held in conjunction with the Angleton Fire 

Department. All proceeds will be split between the PD and the Fire Dept. 

ACPAAA President, Norma DeWeese 

mailto:m-deal@sbcglobal.net

